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January 3, 2007

Richard Abate

International Creative Management 

825 Eighth Avenue   

New York, NY 10019
Dear Mr. Abate,

I’m contacting you at the suggestion of Josh Furst, a good friend from the Iowa Writers’ Workshop and a fellow writer whose work I have been fond of for some time. He recommended you highly and spoke of your success working with him across multiple genres. My current priority is in placing my first crime/noir novel, Jack Wakes Up. 

I am a 2002 graduate of the Iowa Writers’ Workshop. Twelve of my short stories have been published in journals including Post Road, Ecotone, Sojourn, and Inkwell. I have been nominated for a Pushcart Prize and for the Ploughshares “Emerging Writers” issue by Frank Conroy.

This fall I produced a podcast version of Jack Wakes Up (an audio recording in installments) that I've distributed through my website, www.jackwakesup.com, the itunes music store and podiobooks.com. I’ve seen this go from a handful of listeners in July to over 1,000 subscribers worldwide. I've received donations and fan emails from all over the U.S. and from as far as Australia, Scotland, and Canada. This method of promotion has enabled me to find a relationship with fans and potential readers that I plan to continue developing as I add further content in the form of short stories this winter.

I am currently at work on a sequel to Jack Wakes Up that I hope to have finished by this summer—that’s when I’ve promised it to my listening audience. 

Enclosed please find a brief synopsis of Jack Wakes Up, as well as the first 35 pages. I look forward to hearing from you and would be more than happy to send along the complete draft. Please feel free to use the above email address to respond.









Sincerely yours, 


Seth Harwood
